
From: Tippit, Debra M
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 6/29/2005 8:58:47 AM
Subject: letter

Miss Adams,
I know that you said you did not want to hear from us anymore, but I felt like I owed you this email. I am writing to apologize to you. 

The letter that we sent was not meant to belittle you in any way. I understand how you felt. I am speaking for myself as the others do 
not know I am writing this email. As usual we were misinformed and the person that gave us the information did not speak up and say 
anything. When we were given the information we felt like what harm could it do in asking for the results of the assessment. I can see 
what the harm was. We have had enough turmoil in our department over the last year and did not need to create more. It made you 
feel like we did not trust you and I assure you that is not true. In the future I will not listen to anything else anyone has to say. Again, I 
am truly sorry.

Thank you,
Debra Tippit
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